Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2466 _PHONE_LOG 2011-06-14
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 6/14/2011 3:58 PM

End: Tue 6/14/2011 3:58 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Brian Silva. He had a question regarding decommissioning of three soil vapor probes in a currently
occupied space. A tenant will be moving into the space and they would like to remove the three sub-slab probes. |
indicated that the probes could be decommissioned with the understanding that we could request further sampling in
the future. Potentially, the probes could have to be re-installed. We have not completed long-term evaluation of
potential vapor intrusion risks for the building. He will submit a request in writing to confirm.



